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I oppose SB 1590 / repealing provisions related to towed water sports program. As 

an avid kayaker throughout the Willamette basin and its tributaries, and advocate for 

safe use of the river for all, allowing repeal of wake-control related regulations 

increases harms to all users of the Willamette River. Increasing wake will also 

materially change the character of the river and my recreational enjoyment and 

safety. No one has suffered a loss of enjoyment of the river with the existing 

regulations and many shall with their repeal. 


